
From: Ed King <eking@littletoncoop.org>  
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2021 4:11 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov>; Hennessey, Erin <erin.hennessey@leg.state.nh.us>; Kenney, 
Joseph <Joseph.D.Kenney@nh.gov> 
Subject: NH Saves 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
    The sudden halt to the NH Saves Energy Conservation Program in NH is a dramatic step 
backwards for our State as we try and move towards Energy Security. I have yet to hear a 
rational explanation? This type of program should be expanded not eliminated. The Residents 
and Businesses of NH have come to rely on this program to help fund our energy efficiency 
efforts. Please work to restore this critical program ASAP, it makes good business sense for the 
future of our State! 
 
Cooperatively, 
 
Ed King, General Manager  
eking@littletoncoop.org 
603-444-2800 ext 201 
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